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Due to continuing impact of the winter storm, Governor Deal has ordered State government offices in the impacted areas of the State to close on Thursday, January 30th, 2014.    Governor Deal is asking State Agency Heads to notify staff of this action.  State Agency Heads should reference State Personnel Board Rule 16 (10) and consistent with the executive order issued yesterday are authorized to make specific office closures as conditions warrant. 

Please continue to execute caution and remember that safety is the first priority.  Be safe in your travels.
One Team, One Mission.
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Avery D. Niles, Commissioner

Georgia Department of Juvenile Justice

(404) 508-7200
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